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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 8:13 AM
To: 'June DeVito'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: FPL RATE HIKE

Good morning Ms. DeVito,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer correspondence for 
Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-
florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: June DeVito [mailto:1computerjune@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2016 8:41 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL RATE HIKE 
 
Please give us a break...the cost of everything is going up, not FPL costs too!!  Please spare the people in the 
FPL area....we have so much outlay and income stays the same....I speak for other Seniors too, who are having a 
hard time making it.  An increase in our electric bills, and other things that are affected by FPL would hurt 
deeply everyone in south Florida.  This is a company that provides necessities and pleasures for so many of us, 
we must have it....it would be taking advantage of every person who can't afford any more raises, especially 
when they don't receive any perks back for the raise.  It just goes into the pockets of executives and 
shareholders who have interests in the company.  Those of us on social security have not seen a raise in income 
for a long time, we cannot afford such a self serving hike in payments.  Please rethink your decision. 
June D., Tamarac, FPL Customer 
 
 
;-)) June  

FPSC Commission Clerk
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